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28 January 2021 
 
Marilyn Toft 
Secretariat Contact 
12th floor, West Tower, City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON  M5H 2N2 
councilmeeting@toronto.ca 
 
Dear Mayor Tory and Councillors: 
 
City Council Agenda Item IE19.11 yongeTOmorrow - Municipal Class Environmental 
Assessment on Yonge Street from Queen Street to College/Carlton Street 
 
We are writing today to affirm our support for the staff recommendations in Item IE19.11 
yongeTOmorrow. 
 
As you know, yongeTOmorrow is our once-in-a-lifetime opportunity to transform Yonge 
Street into a world-class, 21st-century urban destination that supports critical public 
health objectives - for a world with COVID-19 and beyond. 
 
Downtown Yonge Street is a neighbourhood’s backyard and a country’s Main street. 
yongeTOmorrow needs to cater to both. This proposal addresses the hyper-local needs of 
a community, while also strengthening the long-term economic development and success 
of the whole city. 
 
Your support of this vision is much appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Maureen Kapral, Vice-President 
Lytton Park Residents’ Organization 
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